
 

 

 

 

January 7, 2024 

 

 

Dear United Way/Okotoks Partnership Committee:  

 

 

Re.  Letter of Resignation from Committee 

 

 

Please accept this letter as my resignation from the United Way/Okotoks Partnership Committee 

effective immediately. 

 

 

 

Wishing you all the very best, 

 

 

 

Janet Gabriel 


